
I am a Bristol Bay fisherman and I strongly urge the Board 
of Fish to delay action on the the Nushagak King Salmon 
Action Plan until the March 10-13, 2023 meeting, so that I 
and other stakeholders might have a chance to adequately 
review and comment on the proposed changes.  Further 
the Nushagak King Salmon Action Plan document 
provides no cost/benefit analysis, acknowledges the “stock 
of concern” label is based on a deeply flawed sonar 
system never intended to count king salmon, and was only 
released after the deadline for written comments. 
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